ALIQUIPPA SCHOOL DISTRICT

DR. PHiLLip K. WooDSs, SuPERINTENDENT OF ScHoOLS

Memo

From: Dr. Phillip K. Woods

Date: April 8, 2022

CC: Students, Staff, Parents, Board

Re: Spring Break, Thursday, April 14th through Tuesday, April 19th.

Greetings Aliquippa Parents and Guardians,

The Aliquippa School District will be closed Thursday, April 14th, 2022 through Tuesday, April 19th,
2022 for Spring Break. We will resume classes Wednesday, April 20th 2022. Please make child care
arrangements accordingly.

We encourage families to attend The Aliquippa Wellness Fair which will take place at the Aliquippa
Junior Senior High School on April 9th from 10am-2pm. This is a free event to the public.

The festival will feature over 40 exhibitors that will provide information about available clinical
services. There will also be food and garden demonstrations, physical activities, and educational
speakers. The Darrelle Revis Foundation is also hosting a Fun Fest for all ages, including cardio
stations, lawn games, agility challenges, raffle prizes, and more.

Lastly, Third Quarter Report Cards are available for your review using your Parent Powerschool
Account. Hard copies will not be mailed. Contact your child’s guidance counselor if you wish to have a
hard copy printed.

Have a Safe and Restful Spring Break,

Yours in Education,

Dr. Phitlip . Woods

Superintendent of Schools
Aliquippa School District

Cell: (412) 816-7912

Phone: (724) 857-7500 ext. 1100

Macte Virtute! “Increase Excellence."

100 Harding Avenue, Aliquippa, PA 15001 Email: pwoods@quipsd.org Phone: (724) 857-7500 ext. 1100



